
Sunday,  5 February 2017

Re: Submission to NSW Department of Planning and Environment
Jupiter Wind Farm (Tarago, NSW)

Dear Sir / Madam,

My partner  and  I  strongly  oppose  the  development  of  the  Jupiter  Wind Farm development  as
proposed by EPYC. We have lived in this area for almost ten years (see J234A and J234B of the
EIS) and we have attempted on multiple occasions to engage EPYC in a positive manner. We have
had little success. Their engagement of the local community is poor at best…

Please find attached my submission in relation to this proposal. Each section of my submission has
been aligned with EPYC’s EIS. Where possible I have used the headings from the EIS so as to more
easily identify the section being referred to. I hope this assists the Department in reviewing my
submission.

Appendix A: Recommendations contains recommendations in the event the Jupiter Wind Farm is
approved, or other areas where the EIS can be improved. I have also provided a summary the
reasons the Jupiter Wind Farm should be rejected in Appendix B: Basis For Rejection.

I appologise for the length of this submission. However given the number of defects and omissions
contained in the EIS, a holistic approach was require to draw out the underlying issues in EPYC’s
submission.

Please do not hesitate to email me if you have any further questions.

[Name removed]


